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"Heather Simpson" <Heather.Simpson@pariiament.govt.nz>
02/27/2001 10:16 PM

To: Nikos Themelis/Primeminister's Office/GR@Primeminister's Office
cc:
Subject: Re: Athens Workshop 19/3/2001

Unfortunately it wont be possible for any NZ rep to be there

Hope it all goes well though and I look forward to seeing the outcome

Heather Simpson 
Chief of Staff
Office of the Prime Minister 
Wellington, New Zealand
Note: This email together with any accompanying attachments may be 
confidential and subject to legal privilege. It may be read, copied and 
used only by the intended recipient (s) . If you have received this message 
in error, please notify the sender immediately by return email, telephone 
or facsimile and delete this message. You may not copy, disclose or use 
the contents in any way. Thank you.
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